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Dear Future AP Statistics Student, 
 
In order to ensure we have adequate time for all curriculum in Advanced Placement 
Statistics, the math department has designed a pre-assignment to help introduce the 
concepts and terminology of study design.  The assignment can be accessed in the AP Stats 
2021 Pre-assignment Class Notebook in OneNote.  You will be added to the 
Team/notebook and will received an email with the link to join the team and open the 
notebook.  You may need to log into your office.com account to access it.  If you have 
difficulty accessing the notebook, email me at the address below and I will resend the link.  
You can also use the link below:    
 
https://mountnotredamehighschool.sharepoint.com/:o:/t/APStats2021SummerAssignme
nt/EvEYm9Xucg5NlI-LKJvo3ZwB-g2M6agax7eqmKHy1exKbw?e=awAWIa  
 
The assignment will need to be submitted on the first AP Stats class at the beginning of 
second semester.  Email any questions or concerns to the address below.   
 
I look forward to seeing you in class in January.   
 
 
Take care, 

 
Ms. Paula Schute  
Mathematics Department Chairperson 
pschute@mndhs.org  
 

https://mountnotredamehighschool.sharepoint.com/:o:/t/APStats2021SummerAssignment/EvEYm9Xucg5NlI-LKJvo3ZwB-g2M6agax7eqmKHy1exKbw?e=awAWIa
https://mountnotredamehighschool.sharepoint.com/:o:/t/APStats2021SummerAssignment/EvEYm9Xucg5NlI-LKJvo3ZwB-g2M6agax7eqmKHy1exKbw?e=awAWIa
mailto:pschute@mndhs.org

